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Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2008 10:50 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com

Subject: Last Update for the 2008 Tucson Show

Greetings from Tucson!

The show is over, we're all starting to come down from the intoxicating experience of
seeing the most incredible displays ever in one place of American mineral specimens. This
was not the show to miss. Nuff' about that.

This is your starting point:

http://www.mineralshows.com/tucson2008/specials.shtml

I have prepared the last of 6 reports on the show and also have prepared 3 pages covering
the displays. Lastly, I have posted about 100 specimens from material found here at the
show. The new material is dated February 19th. All specimens selected in the next 4 days
will be shipped from here in Tucson starting the 24th. After that all specimens will be
shipped after I return home from a 10 day camping trip out in the desert.

This will do it. I will be back again next year. My next show will be the West Coast Show
or Dallas Show - I have not determined which it will be some time in May. In the mean
time Steve Perry and I will be cleaning more benitoite specimens for a post show update.

Thanks for your interest and all the best from Tucson!

John Veevaert
Trinity Mineral Co.
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